
Hello, 
 
I wish to voice my concern regarding the recommendations that appeared in  this 
weekend's press regarding the publishing industry in Australia. 
 
My concern is that even more “Americanisms” will appear in our books. This is 
already happening with poor reference to Australian spelling. If we wish to hold on to 
our way of writing, we must avoid the rush of imports that may occur should new 
rules come in to play. 
 
Thank for your time, 
Lilian Wasik 
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